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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 4, 1990 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

Mayor Shirley He intz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

C. Mark Kingse ed 
Mark Beasley 
Sally Beals 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Judith Gilliland 

Briefly discussed were newspaper publications relative to 
the proposed Centerville golf course. Additional information 
will be released as future plans progress. 

Council concurred that Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 
outline for Council the potential future of the neighboring land 
in the area of the golf course. Mr. Farquhar will be asked to be 
present at the June 11, 1990 Work Session Meeting. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a request received from the Dayton Area 
Chamber of Commerce asking for financial support for the 
"Challenge for Progress", a cooperative program of seven Miami 
Valley counties to build an economically strong and vibrant 
region. Council, recognizing this as suiting a public purpose, 
concurred to support the program with $1,000.00. 

Council concurred that Golf Resource Associates be invited 
to a Council Work Session Meeting in July to review the Golf 
Facility Feasibility Evaluation they prepared for the City of 
Centerville. 

Mr. Kenning advised that Centerville Council is invited to 
attend a demonstration of the computerized firearms training 
system on June 14, 1990 between 6:00 and 8:00 P.M . 
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Following discussion, Council concurred that preliminary 
improvements be made to the Leonard E. Stubbs Memorial Park in 
preparation for the actual construction of the amphitheater early 
in 1991. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


